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I would like to propose that Richard 
Barrowman receives an award for his 
contribution to the work of the IAgrE 
Membership Committee. Richard is a 
real stalwart and has been a member 
of the committee as long as I 
remember. He sets a high standard but 
is reasonable and sensitive in his 
recommendations as regards potential 
members and registrations with the 
Engineering Council. Where needed 
he gets involved in PRI interviews and 
always follows the IAgrE systems to 
the letter. 
 
More than this, he has a great eye for 
detail and when it comes to agreeing 
new policies and procedures, or 
amending existing ones, you can 
always rely upon Richard to have read 
the documentation and thought about 
all potential scenarios.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As CEO and overall owner of the IAgrE 
procedures as they relate to 
Membership and Registration, I truly 
value Richard contribution. He will 
always spot those matters which have 
passed me by and I value his  eye for 
detail. 
 
For me, Richard is one of those 
unassuming unsung heroes who has 
IAgrE written through his veins but 
quietly gets on with the job of 
promoting membership and 
professional registration. 
 

Both Malcolm Carr-West, Chairman of 
the Membership Committee and 
Alison Chapman, Membership 
Secretary endorse this award as 
Richard is always on hand for advice 
and is always happy to give his time. 


